
DRAFT 

 

 

Hidden Springs Neighborhood Association 

March 20, 2018 

West Linn Community Center – Scheduled 7:00 – 9:00 

 

Quorum:  A quorum was established with 20 members present. 

 

President,  Jim Brown, called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

Officers' Report:   

 

 Treasurer's report:  Expenditures of $30 for room rental 

                                           Credit from city for $1519.10 

           Current Balance is $8101.99 

 

Election of Officers: 

 

President Jim Brown asked if anyone present would be open to becoming an officer. 

This was followed by a discussion of the responsibilities of officers. 

Lauren Beeney, Eleanor Win and Patti Niswanger volunteered.  The following nominations were made 

and seconded: 

 

 Lauren Beeney for president 

 Eleanor Win for vice president 

 Patti Niswanger for secretary/treasurer. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Meeting Notifications:  The following methods were used to notify members of the meetings – 

sandwich signs, flyers, Next Door Hidden Springs, email, City web site and word of mouth.  It was 

noted the city would be willing to do a post card mailing with pertinent information to members. 

 

Items of Concerns:     

The question was asked regarding concerns and potential projects.  The following list was generated: 

 Cross walks on streets close to elementary school 

 Ivy in the forest 

 Bright driveway lights 

 Upgrading sign to Hidden Springs Ranch and adding lights (sign at Pimilco and Hwy 43) 

 Traffic on Churchhill Down – stop sign 

 Neighborhood watch reinstated 

 Mapping the Neighborhood Program (disaster preparedness) 

 Elderly people 

 Walking Trail (horse trail) maintenance 

 

 

 

 



 

Storage of Signs:   

The sandwich board meeting announcements will be stored at Jim Brown's house. 

 

GO BOND : 

Terri Cummings from the City Council shared information regarding the upcoming vote.  The bonds 

are about to expire.  In order to have this funding for projects outside of the general obligations budget, 

the GO BOND will need to be passed.  These funds cover such things as improving parks, and so forth. 

Important to vote. 

 

Agenda for April 17th Meeting: 

 Go Bond 

 

It was moved and seconded the meeting adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruby Friesen, Secretary/Treasurer 


